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22 May 2018 

STU/NZX announcement 

STEEL & TUBE REQUESTS TRADING HALT 

Steel & Tube Holdings Limited (“STU”) has today requested a trading halt of its shares on the NZX 

exchange. The trading halt has been sought to allow for STU's Board to complete a review of the 

company's financial performance year to date and consider certain other factors, such as asset 

valuations, that are likely to impact on earnings guidance for the 2018 financial year previously 

provided to the market.     

The Company is taking the necessary time to carefully consider these matters.  It expects the trading 
halt to cease prior to the commencement of trading on Wednesday 23 May 2018 with the 
announcement of revised earnings guidance for the 2018 financial year. 

 

-ENDS- 

Greg Smith 

Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary 

STEEL & TUBE  

For further information please contact: 

Greg Smith 

Steel & Tube CFO 

Tel: +64 21 755 803 

Email: greg.smith@steelandtube.co.nz 

Jackie Ellis 

Media and communications 

Tel: +64 27 246 2505 

Email: jackie@ellisandco.co.nz 
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